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City of Boise 

Memo 
To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Peter McCullough, Public Works Department 

Date: 2/14/12 

Re: DRH11-00033, River 8 Apartments, 620 9
th
 St. 

Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and has the following comments: 
 

1. The applicant has indicated that they will use a compactor for solid waste service; the type, 
size and dimensions of the compacter must be provided prior plan approval. 

2. If recycling is proposed, the location of the recycling container/s must also be indicated. 
3. Note that compactors require 60’ of straight line access in front of the compactor for service.  
4. Plans should also indicate if future phases of the project intend to utilize the proposed 

compactor for solid waste disposal or if they will have there own container/area for disposal. 
5. No parking can be permitted in the area in front of the enclosure and the area must be clearly 

designated as a no parking area. 
 

The following link will provide the applicant with the necessary information regarding trash enclosure 
design, location, and submittal requirements for commercial properties. Please contact me with any 
questions you may have at 384-3906. 
 

 
http://curbit.cityofboise.org/Trash/Commercial/Commercial_Trash_Home/page51871.aspx 
 
 
 


